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IEEE 802.15.4y SECN CRG Teleconference Meeting

Attendees:
Matthew Gilmore (Itron)
Chris Hett (Landis+Gyr)
Tero Kivinen (self)
Ann Krieger (US DoD)
Ruben Salazar (Landis+Gyr)
Kunal Shah (Itron)
Don Sturek (Itron)
Peter Yee (NSA-CSD)

The chair, Don Sturek, called the meeting to order at 17:03 ET. He displayed the patent policy slides and asked if any of the teleconference participants had any essential patents to disclose. No one did. The minutes (15-20/0187r00) of the July plenary meeting were approved by unanimous consent.
Sturek, as editor of the IEEE 802.15.4y specification, has produced a revised Draft based on the comment resolutions (15-20/0103r09). That draft was circulated to the CRG and CRG teleconference participants. Sturek went through his edits and asked some clarifying questions in order to ensure he had accurately applied the comment resolutions in the new draft. Sturek removed extraneous clause headers for which IEEE 802.15.4y effected no changes. Sturek will review his changes to make sure they are correct and asks that everyone else do the same.
The group looked at the rogue comments to clarify their dispositions. Mostly these were rejected (some for being purely repetitions of each other).
The meeting was adjourned prior 17:30 ET.
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